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             RECOVERED 
On August 29th 2010, Chris Small Marine Surveyors received a call regarding the location of a 
possible stolen Alumaweld Talon in Delta BC.  The Delta Police Department was contacted and 
the vessel was subsequently seized. If you have any information that can be of assistance to 
this investigation please contact Constable Schultz at 604-946-441. File 2010-17957 
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